

Legal Education and Admissions to the Bar

COUNCIL DECISION

NOTICE OF LAW SCHOOL DEMONSTRATING COMPLIANCE WITH STANDARD 316

Vermont Law School

February 2023

At its February 16-17, 2023, meeting, the Council of the Section of Legal Education and Admissions to the Bar of the American Bar Association (the "Council") considered the status of Vermont Law School (the "Law School") regarding its noncompliance with Standard 316.

Following consideration of the record in the matter and the Law School's response to the Council's November 2022 Decision Letter, the Council concluded that the information provided by the Law School is sufficient to demonstrate compliance with Standard 316. Accordingly, the Rule 13(a)(2) hearing is cancelled in accordance with Rule 20(d). Vermont Law School remains an approved law school.

cc: United States Department of Education
New England Commission of Higher Education
Vermont Agency of Education
Vermont Board of Bar Examiners

62619 March 3, 2023